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President’s Spot 

Hello Members and friends 

What a very busy month June was! Well, it was for this Presi-

dent! As you will be aware, I have been directing. “An Even-

ing with Sherlock Holmes”, a very interesting and complex play to stage 

and, at the 11th hour, I had to step in to one of the minor roles when one 

of our cast had a car accident on the way to rehearsal! Fortunately, she is 

OK, but not able to move freely around the stage. 

We have called for submissions for our 2020 seasons and have, to date, re-

ceived 4 plays and one musical. As we usually try to stage 6 productions 

each year with an ideal balance of 2 dramas, 2 comedies and 2 musicals, 

feel free to put in your submission, preferably by the end of this month. 

At our last committee meeting we discussed, in depth, our budget for the 

rest of the year as we were considering a large purchase of lighting equip-

ment; this is in addition to the lighting gantry for which we have applied 

for a grant from Lotterywest. When mounting ‘big’ musicals complicated 

lighting plots and effects are often called for – it is for this reason that we 

have decided to go ahead with the purchase prior to “Kinky Boots” 

strutting their stuff on the Limelight stage! 

As you know, I have a soft-spot for costuming and our vast (and rather 

over-stocked) wardrobe. However, I have been delighted to see the pro-

gress our new wardrobe manager, Joan Braskic and her band of wonderful 

women are making in their goal to reduce the quantity and retain the 

quality! Keep up the good work ladies! 

See you at the theatre 

Shelley 



The new Kitchen has been put on the 

agenda …. But safety issues must take 

priority.  So the Tuesday Task force girls 

have decided to kick it off with a HIGH TEA 

fundraiser. 

SATURDAY JULY 20th 

2 – 4pm 

$15 per person 

Call ----- Karen Thompson  0410 222 244 

TICKETS SELLING FAST  







SUBMISSIONS TO DIRECT A PRODUCTION IN 

2020 

It’s time again to be thinking about our seasons for next year—

2020, and we encourage all new, experienced and enthusiastic 

directors to submit plays and musicals they would like to have 

produced on the Limelight Stage. 

If you are interested in submitting, please supply 2 scripts, plus 

CD’s if submitting a musical, so that the selection process can 

get started as soon as possible as the cut-off date is the 31st 

July 2019. Your scripts will be read by our nominated readers 

who will then meet to discuss a balanced program of plays and 

musicals for the coming year. 

When submitting your scripts, please include a completed 

submission form which can be found on the Limelight website. 

If you are submitting for the first time, it would be helpful for 

you to include a theatre CV of your experience. 

You can drop off your submission at the theatre either on a 

Tuesday morning or on one of the production nights. To 

arrange an alternative, please contact Richard Tudge 

secretary@limelighttheatre.com.au for additional information. 
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